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February 11, 2021 
 
Dear Flemington-Raritan Regional School District Parents, Staff, and Community Members, 
 
A few important reminders:  

● On Friday, February 12, no virtual instruction nor in-person instruction will be held for students as all faculty                                   
will be participating in professional development sessions.  

● The District is closed on Monday, February 15, for Presidents Day.  

Schedule Reminder:​ ​Below is the district’s upcoming schedule for Grades K-8: 

 
COVID-19 Update: ​The District received notice of a positive COVID-19 case of a student at Robert Hunter School                                   
who was last in the building on January 29. ​Our District nurses follow all contact tracing guidelines from the                                     
Department of Health. Whenever contact tracing determines that your child or a member of our staff or faculty has                                     
been in contact with an ill person, our district nurses will communicate guidance to all those that are determined to                                       
need to quarantine. If you have any questions about symptoms or any other concerns for you or your child, please                                       
consult your physician or speak with one of our school nurses.  
 
Kindergarten Registration: ​Kindergarten registration packets will be available in each elementary school foyer for                           
pick up and can be completed and dropped off from February 22-25, 2021. Due to COVID-19, in-person registration                                   
will not be held.  Please contact your incoming kindergarten school’s main office for more information. 
 
In-person Learning and All Remote Learning Preferences: ​As explained in the November 6, 2020 letter to                               
parents, a request must be made to the building principal for a student to transition to in-person learning or to fully                                         
remote learning. The request must be made at least 15 business days before the end of the trimester. Contact your                                       
child’s building principal by Monday, February 22, to request to transition from in-person learning to fully remote or                                   
vice versa for the spring trimester. For details, please refer to  ​BOE policy 1648.02​.  

Wishing you good health, 

 
Dr. Kari McGann 
Superintendent of Schools 
 

 

 Date  Cohort A  Cohort B 
 February 16-19​**  Remote Learning  In-Person 
 February 22-26  In-Person  Remote Learning 
 March 1-5  Remote Learning  In-Person 
          ​~Parents who selected all-virtual instruction for their child will continue with all-remote learning.~  
*​February 12​: All schools are closed for a Staff Development Day. No virtual nor in-person instruction will be 
held for students. 
**​February 15​: All schools are closed in observance of Presidents Day. No instruction will be held.   
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